Standardization and Registry Development Steering Committee April 27, 2023

Attendance									
Members Prese	ent:	Rich Pinder	Valerie Yoder	Board Liais	ons Present:	NAACCR Staff	Present:	Guest:	
Heather Stabinsky (co-chair)		Robin Harris Billet	Jenna Deniaud	Lori Koch		Lori Havener		April Austin	
Colleen Sherma		Georgia Yee	Valerie Somma	Wendy Aldin	ger	Jim Hofferkamp		Sean Porter	
Gary Levin		Peggy Adamo	Eric Durbin			Fernanda Miche	ls		
Randi Rycroft		Sandy Jones				Karen Knight			
		AGENDA ITEM			DEC	CISION	AC	TION/FOLLOW-UP	
1. Roll									
	New co-chair								
	Jenna Deniaud	will take over the position o	of co-chair after Colleen s	steps down in					
June.									
2. Review min	nutes/action ite	ems from February minut	es						
3. Discussion									
		Set TF report – April/Sea			Minimum Data	Set TF report:	For Disc	ussion document: Rand	
		a spreadsheet the TF has b			Yes/No is sufficient for		will send the document to Karen		
		g forward. The TF has repr			Unknown values for the data items. The Minimum Data Set TF will begin the report on their findings and include any questions or suggestions the group might have on next steps.		to discuss a future Coffee Talk a well as possibly opening the talk to beyond registry directors.		
		etting agencies, etc. There							
		ues for the data items. Wer							
		s progress looks great and							
		is is the first step in a long					Send quote and headshot to Heather Stabinsky if you want to		
		e SC may want to look at w	vnat data items are requ	lied for different					
	data sources. Interstate Case Ownership TF report – Lori K/Wendy				group might ha	ive on next steps.		y you volunteer with	
	Lori reported the group is finalizing a white paper with an estimated completion					document: The	NAACCE		
	date of June.		paper with an estimated	completion	group decided		10/0/0001	ν.	
		eport – Fernanda			rerelease ques				
	Fernanda presented slides on the progress. A list of contents is being developed					ACCR Coffee			
		w the hub will work. She sl			Talk to get the				
		nsidering using as the "hom			started.				
t	he new Data St	tandards and Data Dictiona	ry page as a template fo	or Volume III					
		is working on updating the							
		would like to kick off the firs		ce leads at the					
		al Conference in New Orlea	ans.						
		n document – Randi							
		is topic came up at her reg							
		about the ability to release							
		any possible issues and wa ss these issues differently.							
	pertinent.	ออ แก่สอย เออนสอ นกกยายกแห.	many expressed the que	esuons are very					
		atics Advisory Group upo	late – Fric/Garv						
	Cancer Informatics Advisory Group update – Eric/Gary The CIAG is discussing topics that came from a HLSG in-person meeting. For								
		s the AG's role in interoper							
		JSCDI). Sandy Jones has							
			ey might be involved in s						

	f. g.	 efforts. There are talks with the Observational Medical Outcomes Partnership (OMOP) and the Observational Health Data Sciences and Informatics (OHDSI) seeking collaboration. Mid-Level Tactical Group update – Colleen/Heather Heather gave the MLTG update: Some minor changes were made to the timeline. Change control process improvements are being addressed. One being an online system to submit change requests. Everything passed except sex/gender and Toronto Staging items. Work will continue on both items to be submitted later for approval. S&RD SC in-person meeting at NAACCR Conference (Wednesday, June 21, 3-4pm) – Colleen An intern working with NAACCR is involved in showcasing volunteer opportunities during the conference. Our group is being asked to consider potential volunteer openings on our steering committee. 					
4.	Other Bus	siness					
5.	Board liai	son report – Wendy/Lori K.					
6.	. Tweet worthy for Communications SC						
7.	Next Meet	ling	Thursday, May 25 at 12:00 – 1:30 pm eastern				